## First Presbyterian Church

AND THE

## Westminster Student Loundation

AT THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

Lawrence, Kansas

Jan. 10, 1939.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Dept. of Physical Education, University of Kansas, Lawrence.

Dear "Fog":

I received your communication in regard to gymnasium use by local boys, this morning. Thanks for giving me the information. I will be glad to see that the matter is brought to the attention of the Lawrence Board of Education.

I think there is a real point in what you say, and reveals a matter that should be taken care of.

Cordially yours,

Theodore H. Aszman.

tha:g